
FRIDAY 
 
It is March 21 and it is a Day 2 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:    
 
STUDENT LIFE:  
 
EDDI:   
 
TRIPS: 
 
GMAA: 
Field Lacrosse: Second tryout today in the F gym 3:45-5:15 
 
Bantam Girls Futsal: Congrats on their win yesterday against Laurier Macdonald. The win 
put the bisons in the playoffs which begin next week! 
 
Girls Flag Football: Tryouts continue next week for all teams.  Please check the schedule 
outside the A-gym. 
 
RUGBY! PLEASE BRING PAPERS IN ASAP TO MS. WATERS-COTE OR MS. SCHNEIDER. 
PRACTICE NEXT WEEK WILL BE ON FRIDAY-AFTER SCHOOL! ALL ARE WELCOME! THERE ARE 
NO CUTS! 
 
LIBRARY: 
 
MUSIC: Chicago Senior Concert Band: All lower brass and lower woodwind players must 
come to a sectional at lunch today at 12:15. 
 
ACTIVITIES: 
 

BHS Drama Play Production: Last night, we had an amazing performance of BHS Drama’s 

newest comedy, Bringing Down the House! Tonight is our final performance, with some 

tickets still available for only $10! See Mr. Pinsky in the Drama room at both lunches to 

get your tickets! 

 

Yearbook Committee:  There is a mandatory meeting today, period 4 in B307!  Pizza will be 

provided.  IMPORTANT:  Bring your LAPTOP.  If you have any questions please see Mr. 

Nardozza, Mr. CT or Miss Thornton 



 

Attention ALL grade 9s and 10s! You are invited to a dodgeball game! Mr. X will be dressed 
as ZORO! Shayne, our caretaker will also be ready to play dodgeball! Possibly in costume! 
Nardozza, Keane, Hedrei, CT, GOYENS, LACOMBE, CEROVOLO! Don’t forget Goulet, 
Cote-Waters and Pinsky!  MANY MORE teachers/staff are playing the grads of 2025 this April 
2nd at senior lunch! Buy your ticket at lunch! 5$ and this includes a free food item or drink 
and an automatic entry in the raffle! Hockey Jerseys included in the raffle!!! Kent Hughes, the 
general manager of the habs is coming back!  Come meet him! Space is limited! Buy your 
tickets today! There will be a halftime show, push up challenge and prizes!!! All proceeds will 
go to the homeless of Montreal and a refugee family! Over 500$ worth of door prizes!   
 
Parascolaire: Registration for the parascolaire activities and homework support is now 
open. We’ve got your favorite clubs returning along with some awesome new ones! 
Scan one of the QR codes around the school or visit C106 to sign up! 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported the bake sale and raffle yesterday. Congratulations to 
the raffle winners: Sophie Esposito, Chloe Reid and Ms. Melissa.  
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